
 

 

RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 

May 5, 2022 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 

PRESENT:  Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Darla Akins and Committee Members Bruce Lamb,  

Sharon McCauley, Darrel Larson, Don Meyer, Fred Jones, Mike Williams, Jim Powell, George 

Edwards 
 

RCSC STAFF:  RCSC Director of Bowling Mike Dirmyer 
 

APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the April 7, 2022  

meeting was approved as presented. 
 

Mike Dirmyer, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Mike reported that the 32nd Annual Sun City 

Open Tournament bowled last weekend and is scheduled again for this weekend.  There are 70 

teams signed up for the event with 41 teams already having competed.  This tournament will 

bring in nearly $7k in total revenue. 

 

The Bell Lanes Summer Tournament program has been scheduled and all tournaments and fly-

ers are posted in the bowling section of the RCSC website.  The May tournament flyer is avail-

able and sign-ups are being taken at Bell Lanes.  The Turkey Shoot is back and included in the 

upcoming events. 

 

Bowl with the Director last month had 12 people attend.  Angry Birds open bowling continued 

with a weekly attendance average of about 40 people between the two centers. 

 

Summer League schedule promotion is ongoing, and leagues are beginning to form.  The staff 

has signed up 169 new bowlers that did not participate last year. 
 

Bruce Lamb, USBC League Director:  Bruce reported that July 9, 2022, the annual metro 

USBC league meeting will be held in Social Hall #1 at the Bell Recreation Center.  The new 

management team will be introduced, new state and national dues will be announced and pro-

grams offered.  In 2023, the BVL will mark the 80th year in our promotion for the BVL in Ari-

zona.  Last year we placed in the top 3 areas of the nation. 
 

Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: No Report  

 

Old Business: The RCSC Board will have the second reading of the recommendation from the 

committee to remodel the Lakeview restrooms on May 26, 2022. 
 

New Business:  Chair Wilson, also Co-Chair of the Elections Committee informed the commit-

tee that there will be 3 openings to fill in this year’s Election and  we are looking for qualified 

candidates to run for the RCSC Board of Directors.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Next meeting:  Thursday, September 1, 2022 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room. 
 

Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:30am. 
 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

Darrel Larson, Secretary 


